
 

Transfer of Emergency Medical Service (EMS) 

personnel 
 

Members will recall that an Informus was issued previously advising that the moratorium on cross and 

internal transfers has been lifted. Members were advised that those whose applications were 

previously rejected, should resubmit for further consideration.  

 

The employer has, however, to date not yet issued any communication regarding the process and 

forms to apply for transfer. The employer issued guidelines on how employees can apply for transfer. 

It is important for members to use the applicable form as issued by the employer and members are 

advised that those who submitted  applications after the Informus was issued in December 2019, 

must resubmit on applicable forms before the closing date of 31 March 2020. Should members fail to 

submit before the closing date, their applications will only be considered in March 2021.  

 

The employer has further established a committee to consider transfer applications. The committee 

consists of Operational Manager, all District Managers, EMS HR and labour. The employer’s 

communication and application forms are attached for ease of reference.  

 

Members will be informed of developments.  
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